
	
	
	
May	13,	2020	
	
Dear	Students	and	Parents,	
	
As	is	always	the	case,	I	pray	that	this	email	finds	you	and	your	family	well.	
		
The	recently	enacted	Coronavirus	Aid,	Relief,	And	Economic	Security	(CARES)	Act	provides	
a	Higher	Education	Emergency	Relief	Fund	(HEERF)	designated	to	assist	institutions	of	
higher	education.		At	least	50%	of	funds	a	school	qualifies	for	must	be	provided	in	the	form	
of	direct	grants	to	students	



While	we	recognize	that	many	students	and	their	parents	may	have	experienced	reduction	
in	income	due	to	unemployment,	underemployment,	or	business	loses,	the	U.S.	Department	
of	Education	prohibits	the	use	of	the	CARES	Act	Emergency	Grants	to	address	losses	of	
income.			
	
As	I	noted	in	my	April	17	email	to	students	and	parents,	any	families	who	experience	


